Cottonwood Water Supply Corporation

P.O. BOX 569 WEST, TEXAS 76691

Telephone: (254) 227-4866 (Voice & Text)

www.cottonwoodwsc.com cottonwoodwsc@gmail.com



September 23, 2022

At a monthly Cottonwood Water Supply Corporation Board Meeting held on September 15, 2022, the Board of Directors approved and passed a water rate increase to the <u>Base Water Rate only</u> as shown below which will be reflected on the November 1, 2022 monthly water bills:

OLD RATE (for standard 5/8" meter):

Base Rate (0 gallons)

\$45.00 per month

NEW RATE (for standard 5/8" meter):

Base Rate (0 gallons)

\$50.00 per month

At this time, there will be no change to the tiered water usage rates per 1,000 gallons.

The last Base Water Rate increase was in May 2016.

The new increase is necessary due to the rapid increase of operation and maintenance costs (materials, supplies, electricity, insurance, etc.) and needed improvements to the water system to remain compliant with regulatory agencies.

Reminders:

- (1) It is the responsibility of CWSC customers to contact us if a water bill is not received by the 5th day of each month. Late charges will not be waived if we are not contacted before the due date.
- (2) You may request a monthly water bill by email in addition to mail service.
- (3) Water bills must be paid at either bank, Citizens State Bank or Point West Bank in West or on-line payment is available at www.cottonwoodwsc.com

Thank you, Cottonwood WSC – Board of Directors

> <u>Visit Cottonwood WSC's website www.cottonwoodwsc.com</u> Subscribe to receive important alerts and on-line payment available now